April 16, 2015

Sista Shai African Holistic Health & Wellness Center of NY 132-20 116th Avenue Queens, New York 11420

RE: The 8th Annual Harlem Celebration of World Tai Chi & Qigong Day

Dear Sista, Shai:

On behalf of myself, the Urban Qi Foundation, Inc., and all of the contributors that make the 8th Annual Harlem Celebration of World Tai Chi & Qigong Day possible, I sincerely thank you for your generous sponsorship! Your support of the foundation's mission to preserve indigenous healing practices in the form of this annual event helps empower our community, and particularly its youth, to live lifestyles consistent with optimal well-being and health. I expect this year's event to be the best attended so far and look forward to working with you again as our outreach expands in the years to come.

Respectfully,

Dr. Robert J. Woodbine, No. M.Ac.OM.

Founder, Wellness Educator